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1st March 2024
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
We have taken Year 6 children to Alton Towers for a number of years, as it supports our summer term work in various aspects of the curriculum, for example in Maths where the children will be designing their own theme park. It is also a chance to reward the children for their hard work preparing for the SATs.
We will visit Alton Towers on Wednesday 22nd   May. We will leave school at 8:45am and will return at approximately 6:30pm, depending upon the traffic. On the day, it is important the children arrive to school no later than 8:30am to allow the Year 6 teachers to register the children and ensure they have all visited the toilet and have their necessary belongings.
Children will be permitted to wear their own clothing on this day, however we recommend comfortable shoes and a waterproof coat, in case of rain. Children are expected to bring a packed lunch and will be allowed a maximum of £5 spending money for their visit to the Alton Towers gift shop. If your child has Free School Meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch, unless they wish to take their own.
We ask for a contribution of £30, which includes the cost of transportation to and from the theme park. If we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of the visit, then we would be forced to cancel. Permission and payments to be paid on Parent Pay, no later than Friday 10th   May. Please ensure the below slip is returned to your class teacher.
We understand that the price of £30 is high but we can assure you that we have received the best possible deal, as an individual ticket would be £35, if booked online.
For the visit, children will be split into groups based upon the types of rides they are most likely to enjoy. We will be measuring the height of the children prior to departure to ensure no disappointment at the park itself. Please can you discuss the choice of ride you think is most suitable for your child and indicate on the slip below. (NB: Children must be at least 1.4 metres to go on many of the rides.)

We class ‘high rides’ as those such as Nemesis, Oblivion, and Rita. ‘Medium rides’ include Sonic Spinball Whizzer and The Wicker Man and ‘low rides’ as the pirate ship and River Rapids, amongst others.

Thank you for your support with this trip.

Mrs Bold, Mr Jones and Mrs Kerr
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of child: _____________________________________________ Class: ___________________

My child would prefer: High rides                          Medium rides                                Low rides

Signed _____________________________

